
 

                                                                             

 

 
               401 NE Evans Street, McMinnville, OR 97128   |   503.435.2323 ph                  TheSpringsLiving.com 

 
May 6, 2020 

 
Hello Residents and Families of The Springs Living, 
 

With the many cherished mothers living in Springs communities, one day will not be enough for us to 

celebrate Mother’s Day, so we’ve extended Mother’s Day into Mother’s Days so that we can celebrate it safely. 

We have been busy planning, building, and preparing to find ways for our residents to connect with their 

families in person, starting with this special day.  

 

I am pleased to announce that each of you will be able to connect with loved ones face-to-face at each of our 

communities starting this week. If they haven’t yet, your community’s executive director will soon be sharing 

details of how that will work at your community. For those of you with family out of the area, we will continue 

to help you connect electronically.  

 

Next to Christmas and Easter, Mother’s Day is the most important holiday at The Springs Living. I want to 

especially thank my own mom, Katie, who gave me life and love. I am looking forward to the day I can give her 

a hug again, but I know that self-isolation is working to dramatically reduce the spread of COVID-19. We all 

must continue to hold the line while finding creative ways to get closer to our normal lives, like the Looking 

Glass, which will be available at some of our communities soon. 

 

Of course, both Oregon and Montana have visitor restrictions in place. The Looking Glass is designed to 

comply with all governmental requirements. To clarify, we still cannot have non-essential visitors inside our 

communities. 

 

Speaking of COVID-19, I am happy to report again this week that our communities remain COVID FREE.  Our 

only resident who encountered COVID-19 is doing well and returning home. The four employees who tested 

positive are recovered and doing well. We will continue to be vigilant with the shared purpose of making The 

Springs the very safest place to live. 

 

Please visit The Springs Living’s YouTube page for today’s virtual town hall. Happy Mother’s Day to all the 

moms out there! 

 

Be Well, 

  
Fee Stubblefield 
Founder & CEO 

https://youtu.be/ZURuUO3GBPE

